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Tec Girls   
Our Tec Girls took part in a Cyber Guardian’s day as the finale 

to this term’s online safety focus. They had a fantastic day 

putting into practice all the cyber safety knowledge and skills 

they’ve gained over the past 5 weeks of online seminars.  

 

We’re really looking forward to working with the TEC GIRLS 

charity again next term which will be on Stop Motion 

Animation. Please not the change of day, as the club will run  

on Wednesday’s after-school throughout the summer term. 

This will be open to Year 3 to Year 6 girls and parents can sign 

up after Easter when the clubs lists come out.   

 
Cross Country  

Well done to Otis and Max who both competed in the Landrake Cross Country. They 

expertly managed the hilly, muddy course and Otis had a great run coming 52nd out 

of over 600 runners. 

  

On Tuesday, Otis travelled to Newquay to represent Boscastle 

School at the Cornwall School Games County Primary Cross 

Country Final. It was a busy event with over 100 runners 

competing in each of the 6 races. Otis ran amazingly and 

finished 22nd out of 87!!  He showed brilliant sportsmanship, 

encouraging and cheering other the runners on. We are 

incredibly proud of him and can’t wait to see his future sporting successes!                        

Well done Otis!  
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Class 3 Allotment visit 

 

Class 3 enjoyed a great day out to 

a small holding just outside St Teath 

on Friday. We have been working 

on our topic Sow, Grow and Farm 

for the last few months and our trip 

offered us the opportunity to get 

out and see some of the practices 

we have been learning about.  

 

We learnt about 

goats, fed the 

chickens and 

planted seeds. We 

had the chance to 

handle some of the 

animals, learnt about natural predators and how to 

keep animals safe and how to properly look after 

animals.  

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Neil Bridges, our governor, who drove 

us on the minibus and to Jamie, Sian and Raine who 

kindly showed us around the smallholding. 

 

 

 

Dance performance  

The children put on a fantastic performance to a packed hall on 

Thursday afternoon, entertaining other pupils, family and friends. 

Following their term’s work with Rob, it was a pleasure to watch as they danced with 

enthusiasm, energy and co-ordinated their moves with smiles on their faces.  

Thank you to everyone who came along to watch.  

Music  

 

In their ukulele lesson this week, the children have 

been writing and composing their own songs 

which we look forward to hearing them perform 

very soon.  
  

 

Egg Rolling on Friday 04 April 

On Friday we’ll be running our Easter Egg Rolling races down the hill just outside school. 

  

Please could children bring a hard-boiled egg which must be named  

(other decoration optional) 

 

*** NO AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK *** 
Kind regards    Sara Haden     Headteacher 


